GOVERNMENT OF GILGIT-BALTISTAN
GILGIT-BALTISTAN SECRETARIAT
HEALTH DEPARTMENT

CANCELLATION OF TENDER NOTICE

The tender notice published on 10" August,2024 in Daily K2 (Rawalpindi) regarding otfice
of the Health Secretariat Gilgit-Baltistan, is hereby cancelled on technical grounds, New

tender notice will be announced soon.

BADAT ALI)
SECTION OFFICER (BUDGET)
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